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News from the Board of Administration: 
 
New Service Hours 
 
The Retirement Office will be implementing new service hours effective February 1, 2008.  Members (both 
active and retired) are welcome to make appointments and request service between the hours of 7:00 a.m. 
to 3:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.  After 3 p.m., members may leave a message regarding their requests 
and a response from the Retirement Office will be provided within 24 hours, Monday through Friday.  Please 
note our contact information below: 
 
Telephone:        (800) 367-7164 or (213) 367-1692.  
E-mail:    Retire@ladwp.com 
Mail  Retirement Office 
  111 N. Hope St., Room 357 
  Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
Investments 

The Board and staff continue their efforts to make sure the pension plan portfolio is prudently invested and 
monitored. 
 
Board Meeting Location 

Due to construction on the 15th Floor at the John Ferraro Building (JFB), Board meetings are being held at 
alternate locations. Please make sure to check the agenda for the location of the next Board meeting. 
 
Retirements from the Retirement Office 

Earnestine Howard, Senior Clerk Typist, and Irene Colon-Gonzalez, Utility Executive Secretary, are retiring 
effective February 1, 2008. 
 
Earnestine Howard started her career with DWP in 1977 and has been with the DWP Retirement Office for 
most of her 30-year career. Irene Colon-Gonzalez is retiring after a 33-year career. She started with the 
Mayor’s Office and worked in various City department’s before joining DWP’s Retirement Office in 2004.  
 
Many thanks to them both & best wishes.   

News from the Retired Employees' Association: 
 
Did you make a new year’s resolution to attend the retired employees’ association meetings in 2008? 
We are here to support you. Plan to attend the next meeting on Saturday, April 12, at 1:00 p.m. in 
the John Ferraro Building auditorium. We will have an informative guest speaker. 
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS TO REMEMBER:  
 

Los Angeles Department of Water and Power (DWP):   Retired Employees’ Association Officers: 
To report the death of an eligible spouse (213) 367-1715  Dolores Foley - President   (626) 445-7376 
To report the death of a retiree  (213) 367-1721  Tim Hemming – 1st   Vice President  (562) 708-4428 
DWP Credit Union   (800) 300-9728  Don Mc Poland – 2nd Vice President  (818) 243-3174 
DWP Employees’ Association  (213) 367-3146  Norma Aguirre – Treasurer   (562) 926-2559 
DWP INTAKE Magazine   (213) 367-1361  Anna Gee - Secretary   (626) 576-8522 
DWP Health Plan & Medicare  (800) 831-4778  Lloyd Herbs - Chaplain   (323) 757-2327 
DWP Retirement Office   (213) 367-1712  Mary Cardona – Sergeant-at-Arms  (323) 222-7042 
        Ramiro Beltran – Empl. Assn. Liaison (909) 622-9517 
        Billy Younger – Credit Union Liaison (310) 637-7486
        Vince Foley – Chairman, Retirees’ Health Care & 
          Benefits Committee   (626) 445-7376 
        Dave Cox - At-Large Director  (310) 472-6363 


